
 

 

Ref: ASK1102 

11th February 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

I am pleased to be able to inform you of GCSE support opportunities during the coming half 

term break. These provide an additional opportunity for students to develop their coursework 

tasks and revise with specialist staff. 

Intervention sessions will take place as follows: 

Wednesday 20th 
February 2019 

Thursday 21st  
February 2019 

Friday 22nd  
February 2019 

Food and Nutrition 
10am – 12pm 

Miss Robotham 
Room 124 

Design Technology 
10am – 3pm 
Mr Dawson 
Room 108 

Mathematics Drop-in 
10am – 12pm 

Mr Slack 
Quisine 

  

Science (Chemistry) 
by invitation only* 
Mr Brocklebank 
Lecture Theatre 

*Times to be confirmed. 

As you have already signed a ‘One-off consent form’ there is no need to return a reply slip to 

make use of these opportunities. Your child simply needs to arrive at the Academy at the 

time stated and sign in at reception. Please note that food facilities are not available on site 

during the holiday. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr A Slack 

Vice Principal 


